
 
 

 

How has this even been allowed to reach this stage?  The whole thing is absurd and needs to be abandoned with 
immediate effect. 

I am a lifelong resident of South Warrington and cannot believe what you are proposing - it is utterly 
outrageous and not at all well thought out.  Ask the people of South Warrington how they feel and they will all 
say the same - leave well alone. 




